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Cancellation and Non-Award Notice 

 
Request for Proposal #21RFP004  

 School Mental Health Centers 
 

October 30, 2020 
 
 
 
It has been determined that it is in the best interest of Austin ISD to not make an award and 
cancel the solicitation and reject all proposals effective October 30, 2020.  This decision is made 
in accordance with Texas Local Government Code 271.027(a) and District Policy CH (Legal) “A 
Board shall have the right to reject any and all bids” which are referenced in the RFP.  
 
Austin ISD will be re-issuing a new RFP for these services at a later date.   
 
Questions may be directed to me via email at:  anita.muscarella@austinisd.org 
 
 

Anita Muscarella 
Sr. Procurement Specialist 
Contract & Procurement Services 
 
 
 

 


